FROM THE OFFICE OF

ﬁj University of Findlay

2025-2026 Tuition Exchange
The University of Findlay participates in two Tuition Exchange programs:
The Tuition Exchange, Inc. (TE) ( Tuition Exchange Website )

And
The Council of Independent Colleges (CIC) ( CIC Website )

The list of schools participating in each program can be viewed through the following steps:
The Tuition Exchange, Inc. — www.tuitionexchange.org —under “Families” click “Tuition Exchange
Member Schools” —the member schools will be listed by State/Country.

CIC — www.cic.edu — click “Members Services” — select “Tuition Exchange Program (TEP)” — you can
search for a specific institution or click “View/Print all Institutions” and the list will populate
alphabetically.

Please note that admittance is not guaranteed for either of these two programs. Please read the
attached policy document to learn more about the guidelines for both programs. Be sure to submit an
enrollment application to the institution(s) of interest prior to submitting the corresponding
application(s) to TE/CIC. Students, not employees, should be filling out and submitting the
applications. If an applicant is accepted to TE, the applicant is responsible for the yearly participation
fee which will be invoiced and paid through the Business Office.

Exciting news — Erin Randall, Director of Undergraduate Admissions, is the new
Tuition Exchange Liaison for UF. She has been working alongside of the Office of
Human Resources on tuition exchange and is already familiar with the policies
and procedures.

The Tuition Exchange, Inc. has upcoming informational family webinars if you would like to register

to attend one click the link below.
TE Family Webinars

Any questions can be directed to the Office of Admissions at admissions@findlay.edu




